
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rick Chipperfield “The best view comes after the hardest climb” 
  
We start this last newsletter of the term by celebrating more achievement and endeavour. This time it is 
the Year 2s who have been amazing this week by completing their round of testing in a mature and 
confident manner. Of course, some of the children will have been a little nervous but they were able to 
regulate their emotions and focus on the task in hand – brilliant! Each child did their very best and were 
able to achieve exactly what we knew they could do. We are so lucky to have children who rise to a 
challenge even when this creates uncertainty. Thanks to all the staff and you, the parents, for ensuring this 
week was as normal as possible for our children. 
 
As term draws to a close, I thought it would be good to check in on our reading council who have been busy 
over the last 6 weeks. I wonder what they have been up to… 

  
  

 
 

 

Bethany - We sort out the books in the library. We find books and put them 
in the right places. 

 

Well they certainly have been active in promoting a reading culture across our whole school! A big thank you 
from everyone for giving up their time for this worthwhile role. 
  
Enjoy your half term break and we will see you for the final term of the year on June 3rd. 
 

Connie - I ask people first if they like thick books, medium books or picture 
books. Then I look at the shelves in the library and I see which area is the 
right one for them based on what they are looking for. Then they have a 
browse around and I help them find the right book. 

 

Ella - I help to keep the library clean and tidy. 
 

Eila - We recommend books on what we have read to display on the ‘Bookflix’ 
board. 

Jeffery - I promote reading by reading all around the school and talking lots 
about books. 
 

Simran - I think I am really lucky to have this job as I really like reading and 
this is the best job for me as it involves books and reading. 

 

Work Hard. Be Kind. Achieve! 
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Rex - We help people with reading.  
 

Ugne - I am really happy to have the job as I can tell people about the books 
I like and see if they are interested in the same thing. 

 



 
 

 
 

STARS OF THE TERM 

WILLOW CLASS 

• Aubree G for her working hard attitude to her writing expectations and 

presentation. 

MAPLE CLASS  

• Simran K For her exceptional effort and improvement in every lesson, 

especially in her writing. 

OAK CLASS 

• Thomas T for his astounding efforts in all areas this term and progress 

made in his speech and language sessions. 
 

GOLDEN SURFS 

• Eli B for his drawing. 

• Rukia B for her drawing and writing a set of instructions to go along side. 

• Daisy FB for her letter to persuade which used great humour and was 
beautifully presented. 

• Olivia L for her writing about Vikings she did at home. 

• Caiden H for following the contract this week. 

• Freddie F for his publishing book. 
• Freya C for her writing in English. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Child Protection & Safeguarding Policy Sept 2023 
 

Should you ever want to see a copy of our school’s safeguarding and child protection policy, it is 

available to view on the school’s website. 

 

• Mon 3rd June – First Day of Term 6. 

• Mon 3rd June – Swimming for children in Year 3 to 6. 

• Mon 3rd June to Fri 7th June – Year 1 PHONICS Screening check Week.  

• Tues 4th June – Year 6 Gala Dinner. 

• Weds 5th June – Class Photographs. 

• Fri 7th June – Sponsored Walk . 

• Mon 10th June to Fri 14th June – Year 4 Multiplication Check Week. 

• Mon 10th June – Willow Class Trip to Skegness. 
 

 


